
HB 802 -- MISSOURI RX PLAN

SPONSOR: Kendrick

Currently, only Medicaid dual eligible individuals meeting certain
income limitations are eligible to participate in the Missouri Rx
Plan. This bill removes the Medicaid dual eligible requirement,
while retaining the income limitations.

This bill is the same as HB 252 (2019), HB 2278, HB 1276, and SB
563 (2018).


